CCM/QOC Meeting Minutes
9.20.2017

PRESENT: Sabrina Winston, Ron Bennett, Carolyn Mowery, Lindsey Myer, Traci Vincent, Billie Padilla, Coleen Hernandez,
Mary Kennedy, Barb McCummins, Dolores Cummings
Absent: Traci Vincent, Barb Moran
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The meeting was called to order at 12:06 pm.
Introductions were made.
July 2017 Meeting Minutes were reviewed and approved by the committee.
It was approved to vote for a new Secretary at the November meeting.
Several Council members have been a no call/no show for several meetings in a row. According to the By-Laws,
any member who has missed more than 3 consecutive meetings may be removed from the Council
Membership, but are eligible to serve at a later date.
The following members were voted off the Council:

Megan Boydston Kim Tjelmeland
Tony Castaneda Sarah Feldhausen
John Spenser Keith Holtheusen
Devona Young Cindy Snoe

Karen Keim

The CDDO currently has 43 individuals on the Targeted Case Management (TCM) waiting list. A couple of TCM
providers opened to take a few individuals off the waiting list.

The CDDO is in the process of reviewing policies. The Council is responsible for reviewing CDDO Policies #06-018,
06-019 and 06-026. The committee began reviewing Policy #06-018 and will continue at the next meeting.
There is some concern as to what information providers are requesting when an individual and/or guardian is
interested in their services. This can be unfair to some individuals who are denied access to their services due to
behavioral concerns or higher support needs. Some agencies seem to pick and choose who they want in their
services. KDADS has questioned why an individual was denied services when the provider is showing open to
new referrals. In the past, a referral was sent out to a provider and their team would meet to figure out what
supports were needed and if any special accommodations were required to help the individual be successful.
Capacity remains a concern as eligibility numbers continue to increase. Recruitment of individuals who reside in
our State Institutions/Hospitals or jails/prisons with high behavioral needs who end up back in jail, and when
released, the provider states they can no longer support the individual.

The meeting was adjourned at 1 p.m.

Next meeting:
November 15, 2017
12-1 pm in the TARC Training Room



